
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 October 2022 15:48
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 222728 - Planning application comment was submitted

The following is a comment on application P222728/N by 'Jayne Foster'

Nature of feedback: objecting_to_the_application

Comment:

Too much traffic with heavy lorries on this road will ruin the quiet nature of this 
beautiful area plus smells will affect mental health of the local residence. The 
surrounding area is already not as nice due to all the polly tunnels.

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Jayne 
Last name: Foster

Email:

Postcode: HRS 1BN 
Address: 7a Homend Mews

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq ap
plication search/details?id=222728

Form reference: 854897


